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September  Meeting  

The September general meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 9, beginning at 7PM at the Chapter Hangar, Harvey Field, Sno homish.  Our 

speaker will be Phillip Foshee, who will talk about an off -airport landing he had in 2008.  

 

Meeting Timeline:  

5:30 --  Hangar Grill'n, Burgers n' more at the chapter hangar  

6:30 --  EAA Chapter Video Magazine at Hangar #15  

7:00 --  General Meeting starts. Guest speaker presentation.  

 

After the meeting, please join us at the chapter hangar for some "Hangar Talk."  

  

Announcements  

Elections for chapter officers are coming! All positions are open with the exception of Vice President. Please note that Davi d is at the end of his 

second two -year term and cannot run for president again at this time.  

 

Open offices are:  

Presi dent --  2 year term  

Secretary --  1 year term  

Treasurer --  1 year term  

Hangar Manager --  1 year term  

 

There are also non -elected offices such as Member -at -Large, which is a trustee level position and has significant influence on board decisions.  

 

Please con sider running for one of our open positions or volunteering for an non -elected office. The chapter needs you!  

President's Corner  

Welcome back!  

 

As I write this, the end of the flying season is peeking its ugly head around the corner, but what a great se ason we have had this year in the Pacific 

Northwest. If you didn't get a change to enjoy it, too bad, but maybe you were inside building on that project and dreaming o f the next great flying 

season.  

 

The chapter's flying season schedule was of the busiest in years, with Fly - Ins, Fly -Outs, hangar gatherings, picnics, Young Eagle flights, and even 



an Air Race. My hope is that every member was able to make it to at least one of these events.  

 

If you are asking yourself how come you didn't know about all of the  great chapter events, it may be because you aren't "connected" to the chapter 

through Facebook, Yahoo Groups, or you haven't been reading your email or checking the website for updates!  

 

Now it is time to look forward to our fall general meetings. Plans a re for a Burger Burn night in September with hopes to sneak in one more during 

the October meeting. Show up early to the meeting for a meal and enjoy the EAA Chapter Video Magazines from June, July and Au gust. Our 

speaker for the September meeting will be Phillip Foshee, who will talk about his off -airport landing that occurred in 2008. I hope you enjoy Phil's 

presentation, and I will watch for your Facebook updates as I keep an eye toward the finish line at the Reno Air Races.  

 

-  David  

Vintage Aircraft Weekend  

Chapter 84 had a great turnout at the Vintage Aircraft Weekend held at Paine Field August 30 -31. The chapter had a booth with four volunteers 

holding down the fort --  Wayne Stafford, Bob McDonald, Steve Johnson, and Eileen Bjorkman. Bob brought his  airplane that he designed himself 

and Steve brought the BD -5 project that he is working on. Both airplanes attracted a lot of attention!  

 

Here are a few photos from the event:  

 




